
Please consider helping the Great Northern Blues 

Society by joining our ranks. Your membership helps 

bring great shows to the Wausau area, including the 

Blues Café, Blues in the School planned for Sunday, 

April 21 at UWSP, scholarships for area high school 

students, and much, much more. 

 

• 20% off Great Northern Blues Society merchandise 

• The ability to attend our monthly membership 

meeting (we meet Loppnow’s Bar, it’s fun!) 

• The first right to volunteer at events like this one! 

• Our email newsletter: stay in the know on local 

blues and society happenings 

• A lovely GNBS magnet 

• A warn fuzzy feeling from know you’ve supported 

the spread of great music! 


